Business Office 1210 North Eighth Street Sheboygan, Wisconsin



Studios and Transmitter
Half-Mile North on Highway 32
(Intersections 23-32)

November 13, 1956

Dear DXer:

This letter is in verification of your letter recieved Novmeber 7, 1956. We recieved numerous reports from both coasts on our test and are greatly pleased with the results. You correctly identified our station and we are happy to know you recieved it so well and clear. Some way we will go nighttime and give you a chance to hear us often.

We greatly appreciate the National Radio Club's cooperation in helping us get some idea on night-time carachteristics around this area with our station.

yours truly,

George E. Schneider Chief Engineer

Deorge & Jeanviller

GES/mrb

